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Ocean County Library Bay Head Columbus Day Closure 
 

 
 

TOMS RIVER – The Ocean County Library’s Bay Head Express will be closed Monday, October 
13 in accordance with the municipal observance of Columbus Day.  
 
OCL’s remaining 20 branches and reading centers will be open October 14.  
 
Bay Head Express patrons are welcome to visit nearby OCL branches in Point Pleasant, Point 
Pleasant Beach, and Lavallette, and use OCL’s online resources, databases, eMagazines, 
eBooks, video and audio streams and digital classes at theoceancountylibrary.org.  
 
OCL turns 100 this year and you’re why we’re celebrating! See details on Facebook, Instagram, 
X, YouTube, Spotify, Pinterest and theoceancountylibrary.org. 
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